DTI:Planning Review

From: Archie Mackillop Sent: Wednesday, 7 December 2022 12:15 PM To: DTI:Planning Review Subject: Re: Submission re Urban Canopy Thanks Ashleigh, The text Dear Panel Members, Thankyou for the chance to share my worries about the tree canopy. In the context of the planet heating up; the need for an increase, rather than a decrease, in the tree canopy seems evident to me. In the five years that I have lived in Blackwood I have noticed that most blocks of land being developed/subdivided locally are cleared of all substantial vegetation. Indeed often all the grass goes as well. Can some of the trees/vegetation be saved? If blocks are going to be smaller, and houses larger, there will be less room for trees. There is a limit to how many trees can be planted beside the road. How will the new Planning Code encourage an increased canopy? Will the new code provide guidance about the type and size of tree that are the least risk from fire and storm, and provide the most canopy? I understand that not all insurance policies cover storm damage from fallen trees/branches. Is this being addressed? Regards, Archie Mackillop > On 7 Dec 2022, at 10:57 am, DTI:Planning Review <DTI.PlanningReview@sa.gov.au> wrote: > > OFFICIAL > Hi Archie, > Thank you for your email. Unfortunately we are unable to open the attached file. Could you kindly resend in an alternative format? > Kind regards, > Ashleigh Robertson > Executive Officer > Expert Panel for the Implementation Review > E: DTI.PlanningReview@sa.gov.au | W: plan.sa.gov.au/planning_review

```
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Archie Mackillop
> Sent: Wednesday, 7 December 2022 9:00 AM
> To: DTI:Planning Review <DTI.PlanningReview@sa.gov.au>
> Subject: Submission re Urban Canopy
>
> Dear Sir/Madam,
>
> I would like you to consider my submission.
>
> If you can't open this, please let me know.
>
> Archie Mackillop
```